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MANAGING EDITOR’S NOTE

My apologies to readers for past delays in sending out the Journal. 
We have had problems with printing and binding the journal due to 
computer glitches of one sort or another. I’ve had 10 years experience in the 
printing industry, and ever since printing became computer-based, I can 
honestly say that needless complexity has become a hallmark of that 
innovation, often involving incompatibility of computer systems that can 
cause infuriating delays. However, having become acutely aware of this 
problem, and wishing to avoid the Christmas-New Year’s shutdown in 
Australia, which extends from the first week before Christmas to the end of 
January, we have prepared and sent out the December 2006 issue earlier 
than usual. We at the AIPR value your continued support in spite of past 
delays, and hope you enjoy this current issue. We would also like to take 
this opportunity to wish you a Merry Christmas and Happy New Year!

—ROBB TILLEY
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